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September 1, 2022 
 
 
TO:  Planning Board 
 
FROM:  Diane M. Williamson, Director 
 
RE:  Cannabis – Proposed Zoning Ordinance  
  Recommendation to the Town Council 
 
In light of the recent State Law changes, the Town Council has requested that the Planning Board provide 
a recommendation on a proposed Zoning Ordinance Revision regarding cannabis including the retail sale 
of recreational cannabis. 
 
Amy Goins, Assistant Town Solicitor, provides a recommended draft ordinance along with a memo for 
your consideration.  
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